
April 30, 1931*

Professor Joshi, \
Dartmouth College,
Hanovek,, Hew Hampshire,

Dear Professor Joshi,

I am sorry that I did not return from India 

when you ealled on April 13th, I had a wonderful trip 

and received the most kind consideration from everyone 

in India, British and native, More than ever do I ap­

preciate how valuable lectures would be on Hindu and 

Muslim culture. Ily difficulty lies in the fact that 

owing to the severe financial depression and falling 

revenues, I am unable to add in any way to the bendens 
of the budget. Perhaps the future will be more kind 

to us.

Tours faithfully.

Pri no i pal


